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Billy Stelpflug Detachment #1064 
Marine Corps League 

Business Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:      04/17/2021 
Location:      Trinity Lutheran Church Fellowship Hall 
Recorded By:   Rudy Vuchinich – Adjutant/Paymaster 
 
Called to Order:    07:35 AM, by Robert C. Jonson – Commandant 
 
Attendance:   Officers Present:   Robert C. Jonson (Commandant) 

Ron D. Russell (Senior Vice Commandant)    
John R. Alums (Junior Past Commandant) 

     Harry Hooper (Judge Advocate) 
John J. Reichman (Sergeant at Arms) 

     Perry Caldwell (Chaplain) 
Rudy Vuchinich (Adjutant/Paymaster) 

 
Officers Absent: Kenneth Hill (Junior Vice Commandant) 

William J. Broome (Web Sergeant) 
 
Approximately 11 Regular and Associate members and guests were 
present.   
 

New Members:  None 
 
Health and Welfare:  Arrangements are in the works for Larry Morgan to reside at the Bill 
Nichols Home for Veterans. 

 
Paymaster Report:  Current checking account balance is $9501.50 
 
Department of Alabama Quarterly Meeting:  Commandant Jonson attended the recent 
meeting and gave a report to the Detachment.  The Department annual convention will be held 
June 11 to June 13, 2021; Commandant Jonson has the forms if anyone wants to attend. 
 
Sponsor and Mentor for New Members:  Ron Russell agreed to organize this new program 
for the Detachment. 
 
Election:  No volunteers yet for the vacant Junior Vice Commandant position. 
 
Web Master:  No volunteers yet for the vacant Webmaster position.  Rusty Alums has a lead on 
an individual and will follow up.   
 
Social:  A Detachment Social has been scheduled at Venditori’s restaurant for Tuesday, May 
11, at 5:30.  Inform Earl Allen at allen@myops.net or 334 559-9213 if you plan to attend.   
 
Annual Membership Cards:  MCL National is in the process of sending out plastic annual 
membership cards to the Detachment.  The cards will be distributed when they are received. 
 
New Detachment Bylaws:  Judge Advocate Harry Hooper drafted new bylaws for the 
detachment, which have been distributed to members and will be voted on at a future meeting. 
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Food Bank:  The Food Bank is going to reinitiate their volunteer work shifts.  The FB has 
modified their volunteer sign-up procedures in a way that makes it more difficult for MCL 
members to volunteer on a regular basis.  Rusty Alums is working with the FB so the 
Detachment can resume sending volunteers on the second Wednesday of the month.  Rusty 
will send out an email as the date approaches. 
 
Marine Corps Birthday Ball: Rusty Alums and Bob Jonson continue to work with the Marriott 
regarding the birthday ball. 
 
Raffle:  $30.00 won by Gene Stanaland and donated to the Detachment 
 
Adjourned at 8:25 by Robert Jonson, Commandant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


